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Planned Interruption Update - Friday 10 February 2017 

 
In line with company policies regarding forecast high temperatures we have altered our work 
program for today. 
 
As a result we have cancelled the following planned interruptions. If you live near these locations 
and received a notice about a planned interruption for today, the work has been cancelled and 
power will not be interrupted as planned. 

 
List of planned outages which have been cancelled for Friday 10 February 2017 

Location Location 
 Woodstock Avenue, Mount Druitt  Dundas Zone Substation 

 Carrington Road, West Castle Hill  Parsonage Road, Castle Hill 
 Tenth Avenue Austral  Creek Ridge Road, Glossodia 

 Hewitt Street, Colyton  Bow Bowing Zone Substation 
 Nepean Transmission Substation  The Parkway, Bradbury 

 Beamish Road, Northmead  Narcissus Avenue, Quakers Hill 
 Cranebrook Zone Substation  Corner of Sorrell and Victoria Roads, 

Parramatta 

 Maryong Zone Substation  Bobs Range Road, Orangeville 
 Bouganville Street Glenfield  Yalwal Road, Nowra 

 Mekong Place, Kearns  
 Castlereagh Street, Liverpool  

 
The following work will proceed as it is either an emergency and/or is necessary to avoid the 
likelihood of a much longer power interruption in future. If you live near these locations and 
received a notice about a planned interruption for today, the planned outage is going ahead at this 
stage. 
 
List of planned outages going ahead for Friday 10 February 2017 
Location Location 

 Off Bonventure Road, Mount Lambie  Birtles Avenue, Pendle Hill 
 Kangaloon Road, Kangaloon  Craig Street, Blacktown 

 Railway Parade, Wollongong  Derain Crescent, Hazelbrook 
 Eusdale Road, Yetholme  

 Wonderland Drive, Eastern Creek  
 Glendenning Road, Glendenning  

 Feddrick Street, Sanctuary Point   

 Elouera Crescent, Warilla  
 Morrison Avenue, Wombarra  
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